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1st July 2025 

 
 
 
 
Re. Professional Year Letter 
 
 
 
Dear to whom this may concern, 
 
I wish to inform you I am currently supervising a future new entrant to the Financial Planning industry 

commencing 1/07/2025. As required under section 921F of the Corporations Act 2001 and section 10(5) 

of the Corporations (Work and Training Professional Year Standard) Determination 2018, we are 

required to provide you with this notification along with the following details:   

Professional Year Supervisor: Nicholas Ferry 

Professional Year Supervisor Contact details: nicholas.ferry@hillross.com.au (0432 163 111) 

Person undertaking work and training: Georgina Cull 

As part of my interactions with you, they may get involved with the advice process. Despite any 

involvement they may have with you, the relevant adviser remains legally responsible for any personal 

advice provided to you in relation to financial products and/or services.   

Should you wish to discuss the above feel free to contact me and of course if you’d prefer they not get 

involved with you as a client, please let me know as soon as possible. 

 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Nicholas Ferry  
Financial Adviser and Authorised Representative 
Hillross Financial Services Limited 
ABN 77 003 323 055 
Australian Financial Services Licence and Australian Credit Licensee 
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